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Weekly Raw Product Report for 
Week 2 ending July 9, 2016

(Millions of pounds)

DIST.

Processed

Divert
YTD
Total

2016
Est.

2015
TotalWk 2 YTD

NW MI 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 165.0 87.8

WC MI 6.3 6.3 0.0 6.3 68.0 36.3

SW MI 15.2 17.5 0.4 17.9 20.0 32.5

NY 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 7.0 10.2

OR 1.0 1.8 0.0 1.8 3.0 1.9

PA 0.0 0.7 0.0 0.7 0.3 6.9

UT 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 50.0 40.3

WA 6.0 13.2 0.0 13.2 27.0 24.9

WI 0.0 0.0 0.0 0.0 11.0 8.7

Total 28.5 39.55 0.4 289.1 351.3 249.5

NW MI -  NW MI has not started harvest.  However, there was a very significant hail
storm that will impact the overall crop size.   The northern Leelanau and Antrim County
areas were hit quite severely.  The Old Mission Peninsula and the Benzi areas seem to
have escaped the hail.  It is still too early to know how much production might have been
lost and whether or not it will be diverted or abandoned.  Growers who suffered damage
should contact their crop insurance carrier or the FSA (NAP) right away to file claims
under these programs.

SW MI - This week was a good week for SW MI.  Done soon. 

WC MI -  Some cherries were delivered for processing

OR -  Harvest continues.  Quality is still good.

WA - Harvest also continues in WA.


